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Reynolds, Mark A

From: Reynolds, Mark A
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2012 1:00 PM
To: Reynolds, Mark A
Subject: PICIS update 11/29/2012: AUTHORIZATION TRAINING

Dear Providers,  
 
The webinar trainings are rapidly filling up. We are preparing to close some of the sections. Please enroll today 
to ensure your preference. Enrollment is available at http://www.odmhsas.org/arc.htm.  
 
Please select a section based on which one you appear in first:  
 
1. If you work at a State-operated facility, please sign up for the "State Operated Facilities" trainings.  
2. If you work at a DMH-contracted CMHC, please sign up for the "DMH CMHCs" trainings.  
3. If you work at a DMH-contracted Substance Abuse Facility, please sign up for the "DMH Substance Abuse 
Facilities" trainings.  
4. If you work at a DMH-contracted facility not listed above, please sign up for the "DMH Specialty" trainings. 
5. If you are a privately-contracted psychologist or LBHP, please sign up for the "LBHPs/Groups" trainings.  
6. Otherwise, please sign up for the "TXIX Agencies" trainings.  
 
If you are still not sure, please email me and I can direct you to the proper training. We will not be providing 
any live training dates.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mark A. Reynolds, Ed.D.  
DSS Director of Decision Support Services  
Oklahoma Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services  


